
 

Project Overview  

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) has awarded a $15 million contract to Construct Group  

Corp. for the construction of sidewalks, multi-use pedestrian paths, and bicycle lanes along 48 roadways in 

Broward County. Construction began February 2, 2015 and will be completed by Summer 2018. This project is 

part of a larger $100 million investment from the Broward Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) to 

provide bicycle, pedestrian, and public transportation access throughout the Broward region. For more 

information about the Broward MPO please visit: www.browardmpo.org.     
   

Project Improvements  

Construction in Pompano Beach / Fort Lauderdale is expected to begin July 18, 2016.   

  

McNab Road from Cypress Road to US 1 / Federal Highway  

• Removing old asphalt, resurfacing, and restriping the corridor  

• Widening the existing roadway to provide 5-foot bike lanes in each direction   

  

Cypress Road from McNab Road to Atlantic Boulevard  

• Removing old asphalt, resurfacing, and restriping the corridor  

• Adding sharrow pavement markings (share the road arrows) to the outside lane in each direction  

   

Traffic Impact  

Single lane closures can be expected between 9 a.m. and 4 p.m., Monday through Friday.  If necessary, flaggers 

will direct traffic.   

  

Public Meeting  

July 13, 2016   |   5 p.m. to 7 p.m.   

E. Pat Larkins Community Center  

520 NW 3rd Street  

Pompano Beach, FL 33060   

  

This open house will have an informal format. No formal presentation will be made. Project plans will be on 

display and staff will be available to discuss the construction, answer questions and address individual concerns. 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or 

family status. If you need special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or require 

translation services (free of charge) please contact Dayana Iglesias at least seven days prior to the meeting.   

                  

Updated June 17, 2016  

For Additional Project Information and Updates  

Contact Ms. Dayana Iglesias, Public Information Officer   

Phone: (954) 940-7585 | Email: diglesias@corradino.com   
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